
Board of Trustees 

Town of Grand Lake 

PO Box 99 

Grand Lake, CO 80447 

 

Dear Grand Lake Board Members, 

At our recent meeting of the Cemetery Committee April 24, 2024 along with Mayor Kudron and Town 

Clerk Alayna Carrell it was agreed to recommend the appointment of Jim Cervenka to fill the vacancy in 

our group. As a committee, we believe Jim’s background and knowledge of the cemetery make him an 

excellent addition to the committee.  

Thank you for your consideration of this appointment. 

Sincerely, 

 

Mandy Hanifen 

Chairman 

Grand Lake Cemetery Committee 

   


